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Village of Cold Spring 

Village Board of Trustees 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Trustees Workshop Meeting 
2-18-2020 

 

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held a workshop meeting at the Village Hall, 85 Main Street 
on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at 7:30pm. Present were: Mayor David Merandy and Trustees Marie 
Early, Lynn Miller and Frances Murphy.  Trustee Steve Voloto was absent. 

CODE UPDATE WORKSHOP 
The Village Board met to discuss changes to the Village code proposed by the Code Update Committee. 
At this workshop the Board discussed: 

• Chapter 0009 Code of Ethics 
• Chapter 0045 Dogs 
• Chapter 0048 Dumpsters 
• Chapter 0057 Reimbursement of Consultants’ Expenses 
• Chapter 0059 Littering 

Chapters 09, 45, and 59 were completed.  Chapter 48 reviewed and is pending verification of correct 
verbiage for Insurance Requirements.  Review of Chapter 57 was begun and will continue at the next 
Code Update Review meeting. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Miller seconded and the motion passed 
unanimously at 8:55 PM. 

Submitted by: J. Vidakovich 
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